
 

 

 

 

 

September 7, 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

The Open House for the 2017-2018 school year will be held on Thursday, September 14, 2017 

from 7:00-9:08 p.m.  The evening will begin with a brief PTSA meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the 

auditorium.  At 7:20 p.m. parents will report to their child’s “A” day first block class.  We will 

follow both an “A” day and a “B” day schedule.  Please ask your child to complete the schedule 

on the reverse side of this paper.   

 

We have several support organizations operating in our schools.  During Open House they will 

be soliciting your membership.  We encourage your participation.   

 

 

PLEASE NOTE THESE IMPORTANT DATES AND MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

ACCORDINGLY:   

 

PICTURE DAY( IDs taken)  - TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2017 – Go to 

www.lifetouch.com for details 

 

PARENT/TEACHER/STUDENT CONFERENCES at the High School will be held as 

follows: 

 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2017 7:00-9:00 p.m. by appointment only (appointments      

may be made after November 1, 2017) 

 

MONDAY, MARCH 12, 2018 7:00-9:00 p.m. by appointment only (appointments      

may be made after February 1, 2018) 

 

                                                                          

 

PLEASE CALL THE HIGH SCHOOL OFFICE (256-4100) FOR APPOINTMENTS. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Barbara P. Clinton 
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Barbara P. Clinton Tara Ryba 

 Principal, New Paltz High School Assistant Principal, New Paltz High School 
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